
Announcements
THURSDAY, JANUARY 25th, 2024

TODAY:

● TODAY IS THE FINAL DAY OF SEMESTER 1 CLASSES. As we approach Semester 2 please ensure

that you have taken a look at your semester 2 courses as some things may have changed. Any

students requesting a course change can do so by emailing their counselors. All students must

attend the courses listed on their timetable until they have received a message back from their

counsellor.

● Reminder Students: Tomorrow is a PRO-D-DAY!

● Attention Book Club: Please meet in the library at the beginning of lunch for your yearbook photo. If

you miss it, you will not be in the picture. Also there is a Bookclub meeting today after school in the

library, bring your books!

● A reminder that fees are now due! If you would like to order a yearbook, please do so now!

UPCOMING:

●

SPORTS:

● Congratulations to the grade 8 boys basketball team on their win over Sands Secondary yesterday. The

boys played well as a team and built a solid lead to carry them through to the end.

● As well, congratulations to the senior boys basketball team for their win against Burnsview last night.

The team secured a double digits victory and are on a back-to-back win streak. Keep it going guys!

These have been your morning announcements Delview

HAVE A TREMENDOUS THURSDAY!!


